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• We are grateful for those who were able to help in the relief efforts after the devastating storms 

in North India. Initially food supplies were given to those who had no food or no means of getting 
any. Work is now on going to help people rebuild their homes. This is a large undertaking and will 
be ongoing for some time. We are thankful that “Friends of India” was able to immediately 

designate Fifteen Thousand dollars to help with this need. 
• Several of the roofs were damaged on our churches. One 

had to be totally replaced and this is now completed. 
• A new church building and living quarters were just 

completed and dedicated in a newer part of our work. The 
worker for this place and his family moved into the new building 
the evening of the dedication. That night a large tree fell on the 
bamboo house in which they had been living crushing it. The 
family would have been killed had they been in this building.  

God's timing is perfect and we thank Him.  
• At another location in a growing town in Bihar, living quarters have just been completed and 

dedicated to allow our worker and his wife to live by the church. Since this worker has been here 
the church is growing and the Lord is blessing his ministry. 

• A few years ago we were able to purchase a building for living quarters in eastern Nepal. A 
church has just been completed on top of this building and is to be dedicated on May 30th. Our 
work in Nepal is in 2 different groups though not far apart. Pray that the dedication will be a time 
of blessing in which the people will be drawn together and the Lord glorified. 

• We have 4 young men who have just completed their Bible training and are taking their place in 
the work. Pray for the Lord to bless their ministries and that they would be faithful to the work to 
which the Lord has called them for many years. 

• Missionary Carlisle Hanna has applied for papers to remain in India. Please pray that these would 
be granted soon. We are thankful that his health has been better recently. Please continue to 
pray for the Lord's grace and enabling for Missionary Hanna and especially for great wisdom as 
he directs this work. 

• Thank you for your faithfulness to stand with us for the cause of Christ in India 
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